
 

 

40 Sylvan Road, Waltham, MA  02451 
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November 23, 2022  

By E-Filing 

 

Mark D. Marini, Secretary 

Department of Public Utilities 

One South Station, 5th Floor 

Boston, MA 02110 

 

Re:  D.P.U. 20-75 - Distributed Energy Resource Planning and Cost Assignment  

 

Dear Secretary Marini: 

 

On behalf of Massachusetts Electric Company and Nantucket Electric Company, each 

d/b/a National Grid (“National Grid”), National Grid hereby notifies all Spencer-Rutland 001 

Group Study members and the Department of Public Utilities of the completion of the distribution 

system impact studies for the Spencer-Rutland Group Study members on November 22, 2022, and 

of the previous completion of the associated transmission system impact study, making today the 

Completion Date for the Spencer-Rutland Group Study in accordance with D.P.U. 20-75-B. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact me if you have any questions 

regarding this filing. 

 

Sincerely, 

        
Nancy D. Israel, Esq. 

 

 

cc: Katie Zilgme, Hearing Officer 

      Spencer-Rutland 001 Group Study Members  

       
       
 

       

 

 

 

Nancy D. Israel 

Senior Counsel 


